
Llanrhidian School have been very busy during our Harvest celebrations. The children in our small 
school have a very big voice and have been busy helping the teachers plan for their Harvest Day.  
 
The children discussed how we can make the school look even better in our wonderful outdoor 
area, but they also wanted to think about how we can help our own community too. The children 
decided to celebrate with a selection of fun activities, inside and out, throughout the day.  To make 
it even more fun, they thought about the option to dress up as farmers (flat caps, checked shirts, 
wellies etc).  To help the community, we all collected non-perishable food items, toiletries, and 
warm clothing items (hats, gloves, socks, etc) to send to our good friends at Matthew’s House on 
the day.  
 
The highlight, was a school trip to our local community Growers CSA, at Harding’s Down 
Llangennith. The children were welcomed by the very knowledgeable growers Abbi and Laura and 
the children discovered how to grow, plant and harvest local produce. They also discussed how 
we can reduce our carbon footprint by thinking about where our food comes from. This was such 
an amazing place to visit where all of the children (and staff !!) are very keen to return to. 
 
We have had a great harvest week, and we must thank all our wonderful parents for donating to 
Mathew's House. We know the contribution that you make to this worthwhile charity really does 
make a huge difference.  Swansea is home to many struggling families, and we will continue to be 
a place where food donations can be made throughout the year.  
  
This will also be my very last term in Llanrhidian Primary School, so, may I also take this 
opportunity to thank everyone involved in Llanrhidian Primary, all the very best, and a very fond 
farewell. I have loved every minute of my 24 years teaching the amazing children in our 
community. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Mrs Joseph 

        



     
 

                                
 

  
       
 
 


